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October 24, 2007
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Diane L Morrison
Sales & Marketing Assistant - Amateur Division
ICOM America Inc.
2380 116th Ave NE
Bellevue, WA  98004
Dear Diane,

We appreciate your support for the 42nd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention held on October 13-14, 2007.  The event this year was very successful.  We had over 1500 attendees.  We sold out the tailgate area, the parking area was filled, and we had only two unsold swap tables.  We have received much positive feedback about the hamfest.  
Thank you for the door prize donations.  They were very well received.  We are a 501(c)(3) organization, so I am attaching a donation receipt for many of the items you sent.  The ICOM brochures, maps, frequency allocation charts, and other small give-away items were placed on a display table in the swap area dedicated to ICOM.   

We purchased the ICOM main prizes from CT Morgan, and Tom brought them with him to the hamfest.  We boxed up the few remaining ICOM brochures, and he took them with him to use at other events and at his store.  Nothing you sent was wasted.  
Thanks again for supporting our event.
Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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